
 
 
The Duluth Police Department is hosting it’s the last Crime Free Multi Housing (CFMH) 
Landlord Training session of 2010.  This training is for landlords and property managers in the 
City of Duluth and provides a partnership between police, property owners/managers, and 
residents to foster a safe, healthy, and crime free community in rental housing.  
 
The training is Tuesday, December 21st; 2010 at the West Duluth Police Station Training Room, 
5830 Grand Avenue.  Registration is from 8:30 to 9:00 AM with the training scheduled from 
9:00 AM to 4:00 PM.   The $50 registration fee includes lunch and training manual. 
 
Those interested in attending or wanting more information can contact Debbie Isabell Nelson of 
Neighborhood Housing Services at (218) 260-8045 or email her at dnelson@nhsduluth.org.  The 
registration form can also be found on the City of Duluth’s main web page, www.duluthmn.gov 
under the Crime Free Multi Housing tab, or here.   
  
The Duluth Police Department wants to encourage all landlords and property owners to attend 
the training.  The partnerships formed in the previous trainings have proven successful for 
landlords and property owners to work together with Police on rental property issues. 
 
The training is sponsored by: Neighborhood Housing Services-Duluth; NeighborWorks 
America; Duluth LISC; and the Duluth Police Department.  

http://www.duluthmn.gov/police/CFMH/CFMH%20Training%20Flyer.pdf

